

ALGONQUIN AND LAKESHORE CATHOLIC DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD

NEWS RELEASE

April 27, 2015

2015 - 16 Student Trustee elected



Danae O'Neill, a Grade 11 student at Regiopolis-Notre Dame Catholic High School in Kingston, has been elected Student Trustee for the 2015-16 school year during elections held at the Board Office in Napanee. She will be inducted at a Board of Trustees meeting on June 16, 2015.

"The role of Student Trustee requires excellent communications skills, enthusiasm and a great work ethic. I believe that I have all those traits and would use my time as Student Trustee to unify our five secondary schools through clear communication and shared events," she said in her address to fellow senate members. She said her involvement in varsity sports has taught her about cooperation, listening to all and the importance of what's best for the team.

In addition to athletics, Danae is very active in her community and beyond, volunteering for local food banks and participating in mission trips to help support people in third world countries. "I have been given many gifts in my life and this instilled in me a strong sense of gratitude and volunteering is a way to support one another."

Danae takes over as the student voice from Ally Craig of St. Theresa Catholic Secondary School.

Jody DiRocco Director of Education Greg Speagle Chair of the Board

Algonquin and Lakeshore Catholic District School Board

151 Dairy Avenue Telephone: (613) 354-2255

Napanee, Ontario Automated Attendant (613) 354-6257

K7R 4B2 Toll Free: 1-800-581-1116

Fax: (613) 354-0351

www.alcdsb.on.ca